
 
  

 18th July 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

 

Reminder - Sports Day 

 

Sports Day is on Thursday 20th July starting at 1:00pm on 

the school field.  Please make sure your child has the 

correct PE kit for the day – white t-shirt, black shorts and 

pumps or trainers.  No football kits allowed. 
 

Please apply suncream to your child before they come to 

school and send them in with their sun hat and wearing their 

PE kit. 

 

Parents are welcome to come and watch.   

 

Many thanks for all your support. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Miss P Newman 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


